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Date: 12 January 2010
Reference: DV/BA/nmw/49-19
Direct line: +49 228 815 1618

Mr. Martin Enderlin

Chairman

Project Developer Forum

Schulstr. 25

3256 Dieterswil BE

Switzerland

Also sent by e-mail to: martin.enderlin@pd-forum.net

Re.:  Participation of project developers at upcoming validation and verification manual (VVM)

dissemination workshops
Dear Mr. Enderlin

Thank you for your letter to the CDM Executive Board dated 17 August 2009 which has been
made available to the Board. Please accept our apologies for the delay in sending you this response.

On behalf of the Chair of the Board, I write to inform you that the Board has designated the four
initial VVM dissemination workshops specifically to address the needs of DOEs and therefore are open
only to DOEs. We are pleased to hear that project developers are interested in using the VVM as a
reference tool for the preparation of PDDs and anticipate that the VVM workshop to be organized in
conjunction with the CDM Joint Workshop, tentatively scheduled for April 2010 will be open to other
stakeholders, including project participants. Perhaps this will provide an opportunity for project
developers to exchange their views and provide inputs on the VVM.

Yours singerely,

Daniele Violetti
Secretary to the CDM Executive Board
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